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BANGOR UNIVERSITY 
 

HEALTH AND SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
Meeting: 
 

20th February 2009 

Present: 
 

Dr A R Beaumont (Chair), Miss S Barnes, Mr J East, Mrs L Fowlie, Mr J Jackson, Prof M 
Kalaji, Mrs L Meadows, Mrs A Parry, Mr J Patton, Ms C Monks, Miss E Riches, Dr D M 
Roberts, Mr E W. Roberts, Dr G Roberts, Mr M West, Mr G W. Jones (Secretary).  
 

Apologies: Mr R Behi, Dr I Ap-Dewi, Mr I Connor, Mr H Ellis, Mr D N Fordham, Mr M Goodwin, 
Dr J Latchford, Dr G Clarke, Dr D Wright, Mr S Roberts. 

 
 

312. MINUTES 
 
The Minutes of the last meeting, held on the 7th November 2008, were taken as read, confirmed 
and signed. 
 

313. 
 
a) 
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iii. The Alcohol Awareness Campaign, supported by various groups, was regarded a general 

success. 
 

iv. It was noted training on substance and alcohol abuse was to be arranged via the North 
West Wales Substance and Alcohol Abuse Group.  It was hoped training staff would help 
with the preparation of new staff drugs and alcohol
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316. REPORT BY THE SAFETY EXECUTIVE TASK GROUP 
 
It was reported that since the last meeting of the Committee the Task Group had met on three 
occasions.   The following items were brought to the attention of the committee: 
 

i. The development of a Positive Working Strategy and related initiatives continues. 
 

ii. A report on Staff Absence Management had been considered and it was particularly 
noted that staff long term an absence has decreased significantly over the previous 
twelve months. The work and effort in this area was highly commended. 
 

iii. Following the 2006 and 2007 Stress Surveys, Human Resources and Health and Safety 
Services have been working together to identify what action could be taken to address 
the issues raised and a number of initiatives, particularly training, have commenced. This 
will be progressed under the Working Together strategy. 
 

iv. The Task Group has also considered items such a pedestrian safety around car park 
entrances and Drinking Water provisions across the estate.  
 

 
317. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
318. 
 
 
 
 

REPORT FROM HEALTH AND SAFETY SERVICES 
 
A Report was provided and the following were noted:  
 

i. The 2009 Weight Loss Challenge started in January, with 67 people ‘signing up’. 
 

ii. A cost benefit analysis has been prepared which seeks funding for staff requiring 
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319. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
320. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
321. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Committee considered the report and it was highlighted Estates & Facilities has produced 
an Action Plan to address priority items. 
 
 
REPORT ON THE WELL-BEING WEEK 
 
It was reported that 115 staff attended the Well-Being Day on the 12th January 2009 and a 
further 151 joined in well-being activities over the course of the week.  It was noted response to 


